
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=64738 

Seneca moped theft being investigated
(KMZA)--An investigation is launched following the theft of a moped from a
Seneca residence.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’ Office says it took a report April 29th of the theft of
a 2005 CPI moped from 125 East Main.

The theft is believed to have occurred between April 3rd-12th.

The loss was estimated at $700.

Anyone with information on the theft is asked to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.
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